

WAVELL COMMUNITY JUNIOR SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr P. Hunter

Dear Parents/Carers,

2nd February 2016

P.E. Kit

We are now well into the second term of the academic year, and there are a number of pupils who still do not have the correct uniform for Physical Education. P.E. is a compulsory and vital part of the National Curriculum, and it is essential that pupils have the correct kit to enable them to take part.

The essential kit required for P.E. is a plain white round neck t-shirt, black or navy shorts, socks and indoor plimsolls. In addition to this there is also the option to wear black or navy joggers and a dark plain sweatshirt for outdoor lessons in colder weather. We also ask that the pupils have outdoor trainers for these lessons.

For safety reasons it is vitally important that indoor plimsolls are the correct size. A number of pupils have plimsolls that are too big and falling off their feet in lessons. This could result in a serious accident.

There is a facility for you to purchase PE kit from the school website, and there are a number of new items which are optional but useful for PE.

This is also a reminder that **no jewellery or earrings** are to be worn in school.

H Collins

P.E. Teacher









